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CORRECTION TO ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
Thursday, 20 October 2022 SYDNEY:  Commonwealth Bank of Australia advises of a correction to its 

ASX announcement entitled ‘Issue of JPY 20,000,000,000 worth of Subordinated Notes’, dated 18 

October 2022. The reference on page 4 of the announcement to ‘Mizuho Securities Asia Limited’ should 

instead be a reference to ‘Nomura International plc’. 

 

 

 

  

The release of this announcement was authorised by the Continuous Disclosure Committee of CBA. 

  
Danny John Melanie Kirk 
Media Relations Investor Relations 

02 9118 6919 02 9118 7113 

media@cba.com.au CBAInvestorRelations@cba.com.au 

 

mailto:media@cba.com.au
mailto:CBAInvestorRelations@cba.com.au

	CORRECTION TO ASX ANNOUNCEMENT

